
 

School Uniform – Reception, Yr 1, Yr 2 

All children at Newtown wear school uniform from the very beginning of Pre-School.   

• White Polo Shirt 

• Grey skirt/grey pinafore/grey trousers/grey shorts 

• Royal blue sweatshirt or cardigan  

• Royal blue and white gingham dress 

• White or grey plain socks/tights/leggings 

• Black, dark blue or white school shoes/trainers (no lace-ups or open-toed sandals) 

• In hot weather, all children need a sunhat 
 

In Reception, please provide a bag with a complete change of clothes in case of accidents. This does not need to be 
school uniform.  

For PE (from the Summer Term of Reception onwards) 

• White T-shirt 

• PE shorts 

• Black Velcro plimsolls 

• For the winter months, jogging bottoms can be worn for outside lessons 
 

Jewellery 

Children should not wear jewellery. Earrings should be stud only. If children have pierced ears, they must provide a 
roll of micropore tape for these to be taped up during PE, again for health and safety reasons. 

Hair 

It is essential that both girls and boys with long fringes or hair that falls across their faces have this tied or clipped 
back for school. This is to ensure that they can see their work properly and that they are in less danger of 
transferring head lice.  

If you would like school items with the school logo they are available from KL Schoolwear: www.klschoolwear.co.uk.   

   

All children will need a bag to carry reading books and phonics homework.  We recommend a Newtown School book 
bag.  

 

 

Please make sure all clothes and bags are labelled with your child’s name. We are not able to look for property 
that is not clearly named. 


